“Today, in rural Nevada, veterans are facing challenges that many can never begin to imagine. Meeting the needs of these veterans should cut across all political philosophies, which is why Senator Udall and I have introduced this piece of legislation,” said Senator Dean Heller. “By guaranteeing availability of mental health professionals, increasing access to efficient transportation options, and enhancing our rural VA facilities, we can ensure rural veterans receive the same level of care that veterans in urban areas receive. Our brave men and women have sacrificed a great deal to safeguard our freedoms, and it is imperative Congress meets their needs, no matter where they live.”

